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Approved Minutes
November 18, 2013
Board Meeting Conference Call

Meeting was called to order by President Lorenzen at 1:05 p.m.
Roll Call showed the following members present: Lorenzen, Steier, Farmer, Griffith, Paschke, and Dehmlow, Sharp joined the call later during the meeting.

Minutes from Oct 21, 2013 were reviewed. Motion by Farmer  to approve the minutes, 2nd by Griffith.     All voted in favor of the motion  - minutes are approved.  

Dehmlow provided the financial reports for the month of October.  Dehmlow advised that the books were closed on the past fiscal year which ended in August. He has the 990 tax report ready to send to the IRS. Several line items were reviewed, Board Members would like to see the maturity dates for some of our investments, this will be done. Following discussion, a motion to approve the financial reports by Steier, 2nd by Farmer.     All voted in favor of the motion - report approved.
 Legislative

Kellie reported on special elections taking place in Iowa, the session is only 8 weeks away. The Board discussed the recent Pension article that was published in the Des Moines Register. Kellie has been asked to help create a non-profit group for the DPS, this will assist in funding the Iowa Peace Officer Memorial site. The Board thanked Kellie for her willingness to do this. Kellie will prepare of list of prior resolutions that may still be pending for the next Board Meeting. No resolutions were offered at this time. Dehmlow requested that any Board Member that has a proposal email that to him and it will be distributed to all prior to the meeting.

President Lorenzen brought up the distracted driving bill that had been in previous discussions, we need to have this as a primary offense if we are to be successful. 
						Conference

Steier informed the Board that he and Dehmlow did meet with Officers of the MCTC at Camp Dodge and the training is all approved. Lorenzen suggested we have a contract or at least a memo from the presenters on file. We will continue to work on a final training agenda.
Old Business

Chief Lorenzen reported that he has continued to work with Reps from members of the JPSB to adapt rules prior to our meeting in December. The draft is being reviewed for the final time by all associations with the intent to have it finalized prior to the December 7th meeting. It has been suggested that we take time that morning as a group to review the document. 
New Business

Dehmlow presented several letters and requests for donations to the Board. The IPOA already supports several of these causes and will continue to do so with direct donations as we have in the past. Dehmlow will inform those requesting funds from the Iowa State Troopers and Iowa State Patrol of our intent. We will wait to hear more on the request that initiated with the Rockwell City FD. Lorenzen suggested we have some involvement if this takes place. 
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Deadline for magazine, December 10th for those that have articles. Lorenzen will be sending in several, one on the start up of the new K9 unit for the IDOT.

Lorenzen reported on his meeting with the ODCP, they have several issues that will need our support in the coming year. 

Our next meeting will be at the IDOT Office in Ankeny at 2:00p.m. on Dec. 6th.  The JPS Legislative meeting will begin at 9:00 a.m. on the 7th, location is the same as last year.

Motion to adjourn by Griffith, 2nd by Farmer. All in favor, meeting ended at 1:55p.m.

Respectfully,
Terry Dehmlow
IPOA Sec.-Treasurer
